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      NEWSLETTER 

Dear students & families 

Thank you to the many families who attended the ‘get to know you’ meetings with teachers last week. It pleasing to see the 

home school partnership start off strongly again this year. Parent involvement in their child’s learning has been proven to    

increase outcomes for students and as such we encourage you to continue to remain 

connected to the learning and activities of the class and school. If you have concerns 

at any point, remember you can always contact the school or teacher via phone or 

Xuno. We also had a great turn out of new Foundation families at their information 

session.  I would like to thank all teachers for their flexibility in timing these important 

events at a time that suits families most.  

A highlight for the last few weeks was the Year 2 Roller Skating and Gymnastics excursion to learn all about the 

forces that help our bodies move. From all reports, the students had a great time challenging themselves with 

new skills.  

You would be aware that there are 4 parent vacancies on school council this year. We have had some 

nominations but are still seeking further interested parents who are keen to contribute to their school. 

School council plays an important role in some of the ‘bigger picture’ operations of the school.  If you 

think this is something you are interested in, please get in touch or collect/request a nomination form 

from the office.  

Over the past few weeks, I have had a steady stream of families touring our school for 2024 Foundation enrolment. If you have 

friends or family looking to enrol in Foundation next year, please encourage them to call the office to book a tour.  

Next Friday 10th March is a student free day. Staff will be on site, reviewing key elements of our teaching and   

learning practice together. Leading into the Labour Day long weekend, this day was selected to allow students and 

families to have an extra-long mid-term break.  

Tuesday 13th will be a free dress day with students encouraged to wear their favourite colours and bring along a gold coin   

donation. All money raised will be donated to the DIPG research charity in memory of our dear classmate, Lucy.  

Finally, a recent highlight for me has been seeing a small group of year 3/4 students really demonstrating our school values by 

going above and beyond on more than one occasion to voluntarily clean up our school yard, by either picking 

up rubbish or sweeping steps and pathways. Thanks to Ellie, Ella, Bonnie, Hudson, Will, Aime, Bohi, Jedd and 

Logan. It’s great to see you having such pride in your school.  

Trevor 
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